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Dear Parents/Carers  
 
What an exciting week we have had with an excellent trip to the pantomime which got us all feeling very 
festive!  
  
Just a few reminders for our 'Burford Best' school vision: Please remember to follow the school uniform 
policy, we ask for children to wear school shoes and not trainers. Please can children bring a PE kit to 
school that is in line with the uniform policy.  
 

We ask that the children only bring in healthy snacks for break time including fruits and raw veg and 
nothing with wrappers. The children in Nursery- Year 2 have snack provided, all other children need to 
bring their own please.  
 
I am delighted to see our children’s attendance improve – this week it is 96%.    It would be amazing to 
keep this going. 
  
We have loads of exciting things coming up with the lead up to Christmas including the nativity, a carol 
concert, the school Christmas fair, Christmas Jumper day and of course our Christmas Lunch! What a busy 
time of year.   (Dates and times on the following page). 
 
Attached you will also find our Parent Feedback from last month’s Meet Mrs Veeder meeting.  I hope you 
find this informative.  
 

As ever my door is always open and if you would like to book a meeting please do phone the school 
office. 
  
Happy Friday  
 
Rachel Veeder  
Interim Executive Head Teacher  
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Diary Dates & Future Dates 
4th December 5th December 6th December 7th December 8th December 

 
 
 
 

 
Year 5 & 6 Concert 
@ Burford School 

Christmas Jumper 
Day 

FoBPS Christmas 
Fayre – straight 

after school 
NO AFTER SCHOOL 

CLUB 

11th December 12th December 13th December 14th December 15th December 

  

2.00 p.m. Warwick 
Class Nativity 

5.00 p.m. Carol 
Service 

Both in Burford 
Church – all 
welcome. 

  

18th December 
   
 

19th December 
CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

20th December 
TERM ENDS 3.15 P.M.  
NO AFTERSCHOOL 

CLUB 

  

8th January 2024 
 

TERM BEGINS 
 

    

 
 
 

      

 
 

Each week we will be giving out certificates to a child in each class who have been ‘Burford Best’ 
The week before half term, they were:- 

 
Warwick Class –  Teddy Corfield Yates 

Windrush Class – Finley McCracken 
Tolsey Class –  Alexis Stewart  
Wysdom Class – Mollie Millard      
Priory Class –  Konrad Harrison 

 
This week they are:- 

 
Warwick Class – Benjamin Lawless    

Windrush Class – Harriet Hark      
Tolsey Class –  Emelia Wiggington     
Wysdom Class – Harry Shepherd       

Priory Class – Liberty Salsbury   
 

 WRITER OF THE WEEK 
Last week it was Henry Godwin from Tolsey Class 
This week it isTilly Silvester from Warwick Class 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 

IT’S PANTO TIME …. 
 

A big ‘thank you’ to Friends of Burford Primary School for the huge financial contribution they made 
towards the whole trip and also for the drinks and snacks they provided on the day. 

 

    
 

 

 

      

 
supporting the Community 

 
TAYLER & FLETCHER - CHRISTMAS COMPETITION – DESIGN A STAR FOR BURFORD’S CHRISTMAS TREES.   
THEY WERE OVERWHELMED WITH THE AMOUNT OF ENTRIES AND THEIR QUALITY - IT WAS A DIFFICULT 
DECISION FOR THEM TO CHOOSE WINNERS FOR THE 11 TREES.   PLEASE POP AND SEE THEM UP THE 
HIGH STREET. 
 
THE OVERALL WINNER WAS GRACE CARTER (YEAR 1) WHO WILL SWITCH ON THE BURFORD CHRISTMAS 
LIGHTS TOMORROW (SATURDAY 2ND DECEMBER @ 4.00 P.M.) 
 
The 11 Christmas Tree Winners were:- 
Grace Carter, Harrison Broom, Henry White, Benjamin Lawless, Robyn Willis, Nithyaanshi Gummadala, 
Alexis Stewart, Leila Whatling, James Challinor, William Dye and Aashreya Gummadala.    All were 
informed at our assembly yesterday and they will see their design hanging on the Christmas Trees.    Well 
done everyone and thank you to everyone who participated.  

                                                               

 



 
 

 

 

 supporting the Community. 
 

 

🌟 Coming Soon to Burford! 🌟 

 

Join Dancemania Dance Company one of the longest standing dance schools in 

Oxfordshire.  

 

We're thrilled to announce that our outstanding dance classes are arriving in Burford 

starting January 2024! Join the rhythm and excitement with our variety of dance styles 

for all ages. 

 

🏫 Classes will be held at the beautiful Bradwell Village Hall, just a 3-minute drive from 

Burford, featuring on-site parking and a lovely waiting area for parents. 

 

Class Timetable: 

• Pre-School Dance (2 - 4yrs): 10.30am - 11.00am 

• Ballet, Tap, Jazz (4 - 8yrs): 4.00pm - 4.45pm 

• Commercial/Street (6 - 11yrs): 4.45pm - 5.30pm 

 

 

🌐 Check out our website for more details:  www.dancemania-dance.co.uk 

 

🎉 Special Sign-Up Offer! Enrol before 18th December and get 4 weeks of dance classes 

for only £20.00! 

 

📅 Exclusive Free Trial Offer! Experience the joy and fun at Dancemania with FREE 

trials on at one of our classes in Burford: 

• Wednesday, 6th December 

• Wednesday, 13th December 

 

Contact Amanda 07771963526  

Dancemania.co@live.co.uk 
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